
 

 

  

Town of Denning – Planning Board Meeting  
 

January 11th, 2018 

 
Members Present: Travis Coddington, Chris McInerney, Steven Bobik, Katherine Parr, Jim 
Leverich, Tony Carminati and Joseph Sibiga 
 
Public Present: Councilman Mike Dean and Pauline Leverich  
  
-Chairman Sibiga has called the meeting to order at 6:04 PM 
 
New Business-  
 
-No new business this month to speak of.  
 
 Chairman Sibiga asks Jim Leverich about the Ulster County Planning Board meetings, 
and if there was anything going in our immediate area. He told us there was a proposed Tractor 
Supply Store going in near the White Wolf restaurant in Napanoch.  
 
 Tony Carminati asks about tree houses and if they are mentioned in our new zoning laws. 
Those types of houses that are elaborately built as a real house, would have to follow our local 
building codes.  
 
 Steven Bobik informs the Board of an upcoming training course about Road Salt, given by 
the Carey Institute in Millbrook, NY on February 13 from 9-12.  
  
 
-Chairman Sibiga read the November 9, 2017 Minutes. Motion to approve the minutes as read 
was made by Steven Bobik, and seconded by Chris McInerney. All were in favor. 
 
-The October 12, 2017 Minutes were also read. Motion to accept the minutes as read was made 
by Tony Carminati, and seconded by Jim Leverich. All were in favor.  
 
 
 -Motion to close the meeting at 6:30 was made by Chris McInerney, and seconded by 
Tony Carminati. 
 
 
-Next meeting is scheduled for February 8th, 2018 @ 6pm, Denning Town Hall.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by,  
 
 
Joseph Sibiga, Chairman 


